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Sarah Hensley

From: Kaleena Stevens on behalf of Community Development
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:58 AM
To: ; Community Development; MayorandCouncil
Cc: Alexis Russell; Sarah Hensley; Kalvin Eddleman
Subject: RE: Modified Whitley Springs Patio Home Development Proposal

Good morning, 
 
Thank you for your email, your comments have been received and forwarded to the council. However, for your 
opposition to count, we will need to know your address and your comments must be in writing and signed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kaleena Stevens | Planning Technician 
P: 817-743-4130 
City of Keller, Texas 
www.cityofkeller.com  

 
Keller Town Hall is now open to serve you from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday and 
closed on Fridays. 
 

From:   
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 2:59 PM 
To: Community Development <communitydevelopment@cityofkeller.com>; MayorandCouncil 
<CityCouncil@cityofkeller.com> 
Subject: Modified Whitley Springs Patio Home Development Proposal 
 
Hi, 
 
My wife and I are opposed to the Modified Whitley Springs Patio Development. We have been apart 
of the Keller family for 23 years. We have raised our kids here in Keller and our grandkids attend 
KISD. So we have invested in our community. 
The roads in Keller are becoming congested with all of these multi-family areas being built. Frustrated 
drivers are making it dangerous during certain times of the day. Cars that don't even live in these 
neighborhoods cut through them to avoid being stuck in traffic lines. People speeding to get in front of 
the next person. All of this is due to the larger number of multi-family housing being built and the 
current road structure not able to with stand this influx. 
 
Thanks 
Darrell & Peggy Bailey 




